
CHICAGO TO HONG KONG

Cathay Pacific relaunches Chicago in October
 

We are excited to announce the resumption of our nonstop service 
from Chicago (ORD) to Hong Kong (HKG) this coming fall. From October 
3, flights will depart on Tuesdays, Thursdays and Saturdays from both 

O’Hare International Airport and Hong Kong International Airport.

Check GDS for updates on flight times & schedules.


